FREEMAN’S REPORT ON THE SELECTMEN’S MEETING OF MAY 10, 2016

Note: (1). These are not official minutes -- -- just notes taken by me. Official minutes will be available
from the Town Office and will be posted on the Town web site and at the Town Office and other places
following Board approval at the next meeting.

(2). If anyone wishes to stop receiving these reports, they may simply hit “Reply”’and request to be
deleted from the list or say “Unsubscribe.”

(3). Reports of earlier meetings and some supplementary materials are available at my Town Meeting
website:

www.singingbridge.net

THE MEETING: There were two members of the Selectmen’s Board (Birdsall and MacKay) present.
There were 4 members of the public present. The minutes of the meeting of April 26 were approved.

MOST IMPORTANT/INTERESTING ITEM: In my judgment, the following item was the most
important thing covered during the meeting:

- The Selects discussed with three members of the Financial Advisory Committee and made a few
modifications to a a draft municipal budget for the fiscal year 2016-17. The results will be presented at
the Municipal Budget Hearing next Wednesday, May 18.

CORRESPONDENCE:

Mary reported on correspondence received. For a complete listing of this correspondence, see the
Meeting Agenda at: www.georgetownme.com/Meeting-Agendas-and-Minutes.php

OLD BUSINESS:

Andy Roth-Wells has agreed to serve a moderator for the Town Meeting on June 18. Jim Paterson will
back up, if needed.

NEW BUSINESS:
Ruth Indrick from KELT had been scheduled to seek the support of the Select Board for a grant
application for water sampling. But she had informed Mary McDonald that the Town was not elegible

for the grant because it did not have an approved Comprehensive Plan

The Board approved several proposed names for new private roads and rejected one proposal because
it was too similar to the names of existing roads.

The next meeting of the Selectmen will be at 7 PM on Tuesday, May 24, at the Town Office.



IMPORTANT DATES:

Tuesday, May 17, 7 PM: Public Hearing on the proposed School Budget

Wednesday, May 18, 7 PM Public Hearing on Municipal Budget.

Tuesday, June 7, 7 PM: Meet the Candidates night.

Tuesday, June 14, 8 AM to 98 PM: VOTE in party primaries and for Municipal Officers.
Saturday, June 18,, 9 AM: Town Meeting.
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